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Welcome to June! As we wind down from a busy school year, and

prepare to head into summer vacation, we plan to fill the students

days with sunshine and fun. That being said please remember to pack

any sun protection you wish your child to have, and ensure your child

has a water bottle while at program! 

We are in the process of brainstorming ideas for our graduation and

wind up and will ensure to keep all families posted as we balance Covid

restraints with the celebrations we want to have. We look forward to

celebrating this milestone with you and your families. Thank you for

entrusting us with your children this season. 

Please send any comment/questions/feedback our way to help ensure

we can make the program the the best we can!

June Birthdays!

JUNE 4- Riley

JUNE 24- Landon

Contact Us:

Email: littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com

Miss Ashleys Email: littlestarosp@gmail.com

Phone: 587-877-7827

Reminders:

Please pack daily:

-water bottles

-Approriate attire for indoor and

outdoor

-sunscreen/ hat on hot days.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

IRIC- JUNE 25

ST. Gregorys- JUNE 29

June 20
FATHERS
DAY

Summer is Coming


